
Junior School Supporters’ Group Monthly Report  

The Committee had their last General Meeting on May 5th.  It has been a relatively quiet start 
to the term for the JSSG, but things are about to pick up for us.  

Our annual Mother’s Day stall was held on May 5th & 6th which was a very successful event. 
We had a lot of different items for sale this year (compared to last year) and most of the 
stock was sold each day. The children were very excited to be able to buy something special 
for their mother’s. I’d like to note a very special thankyou to everyone involved in the success 
of this stall, our student helpers included. 

We have the “Run Inn Shoe Sale” scheduled for the 24th and 25th May in the Undercover 
Area before school (7:30am – 9:00am) to kick off HPE week..  

 As a great end to HPE Week, we are holding a ‘Try A Sport’ day on the 28th May where we 
have several providers conducting 30 minute ‘taster’ sessions of different sports for children 
to experience.  We have 13 sports on offer and we were hoping to get 60 registrations to 
make the event valuable for everyone. To date, we have 112 registrations which is fantastic. 
We are still looking for some volunteers to help with this event but it’s definitely shaping up to 
be a very big and successful day. I would like to express my sincere gratitude to all involved 
in the organisation of this event as I truly appreciate the amount of work that is involved. 

Our next meeting is scheduled for the 2nd June at 7.00pm in the Library. 
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